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Calendar 

February 
Feb. 19 NO SCHOOL - President’s

 Day 

 

March 
Mar. 1 Fourth Grade field trip 

 8:00 A.M.– 1:45 P.M. 

Mar. 12 Last week of winter 

 enrichment classes 

Mar. 16 Dragonfly Choir concert in 

 the Flora Gym, 8:00 A.M. 

Mar. 21 Professional Growth 

 Wednesday, early release 

 at 12:10 P.M.  

Mar. 22-23 NO SCHOOL Parent 

 Teacher Conferences 

Mar. 26-30 NO SCHOOL Spring 

 Break 

 

April 
Apr. 3 PSS Art Lit Training 

 8:00-9:00 A.M. 

Apr. 5 Fifth Grade Music Prog. 

 6:00-7:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

Remember you can check the 

school calendar on our website 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

 

Don’t forget to check out the district’s   Community Bulletin Board at:   

Community Bulletin Board 

2018 Chinese New Year Gala 
In partnership with Portland State          

University's Confucius Institute, the West 

Linn-Wilsonville School District is proudly 

hosting their 2018 Chinese New Year Gala in 

the Performing Arts Center at West Linn 

High School, Saturday, February 10 from 

3:00 - 5:00 p.m. All West Linn-Wilsonville 

families are invited and encouraged to     

attend this beautiful showcase which will 

feature music, dancing, singing, martial arts 

and more. The event is free to all West Linn

-Wilsonville community members. Please  

contact Julie Lane, lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us 

with questions.  

Parking Lot Reminders  
 

Keeping children and adults safe in our parking lot while keeping traffic 

moving smoothly is a top priority. Foremost, remember to drive slowly, 

watch carefully, and drop off children only in designated areas. Thank you 

for your diligent, courteous care for all children at Boones Ferry! 

 If you park in a parking space, walk your children to the main crosswalk 

in front of school. 

 When dropping off your children, pull all the way forward to stop, but 

not past the cross walk in the fire lane or first lane. 

 Drop off in a timely manner to keep traffic moving. 

 Have your child exit your car on the curbside/passenger side of the car 

only. 

Use extreme caution while exiting the parking lot, following crossing guard 
directions. 

For more details on our parking lot procedures, which includes a vis-

ual map, go to our website and visit the “For Parents” drop down 

menu for maps/directions also linked here. 

http://www.2008bond.wlwv.k12.or.us/cbb
mailto:lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us
https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=13770


Boones Ferry’s Dragonflies Spirit Wear 
Boones Ferry families, the Spirit Wear Store is open! There will be an order form coming home in backpacks or 

you can visit the online store at www.BFPspiritwear.com to select your new Boones Ferry gear. This order window 

will close February 19th, with deliveries to school two weeks later. The next order will close May 15th.  

Show your Dragonfly Pride!!  
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Boones Ferry Primary School 

11495 S.W. Wilsonville Road 

Wilsonville, Oregon 97070 

Phone - 503-673-7300  Fax - 503-682-8761 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

Angela Freeman- Principal - freemana@wlwv.k12.or.us 

Office Hours 7 AM - 3 PM 

Boones Ferry Primary School...Excellence from All 

  
 

Packets are available for the 

2018-2019 school year.  

Students must be 5 years old on or before  

September 1, 2018. 

Kindergarten Registration  

Registration for CREST Learning On The Go Field Trips is now available online at:  http://

www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/ 

If you have any questions, please contact Vickie Lee at leev@wlwv.k12.or.us or 503-673-7010.  

Lice problems are much easier to treat if caught early, please check the 

link below for our districts Health Service Guidance on Head Lice as well 

as Protocol & Head Lice FAQ’s: https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271  

Spelling Bee School Champion 

Our third annual Boones Ferry Primary oral spelling bee was a “spell” binding assembly. 

Congratulations to all of the spellers for participating in the oral spelling bee. 29  

spellers representing all fourth and fifth grade classrooms demonstrated that    

spelling words correctly is exciting as well as important. After six rounds, fifth grad-

er Andrew McDougal became our school champion by spelling the word 

"entrepreneurs" correctly. He will represent our school at the regional Portland Tribune Spelling bee. Fourth 

grader Hayden Ma is our runner up champ after a close final round. Well done! 

Our Lost & Found is Overflowing! 

Dear Boones Ferry families,  

As the weather turns warmer our kids might not be thinking  

about their hats & coats, but this is Oregon and you may need 

them soon. Our school Lost & Found is overflowing with kids’ be-

longings! Please stop by the front of the office and look through 

the tables to find your children’s coats, hats, water bottles, 

lunchboxes, etc. Our custodial hall is full too! 
All items not collected will be donated to a local charity by       

Friday, February 16th. Thank you! 

 

http://www.bfpspiritwear.com/
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/
mailto:leev@wlwv.k12.or.us
tel:5036737010
https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271



